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Stage 1 Intensive Swimming Scheme 2021 

Message to Parents / Caregivers, 
 

The Department of Education School Swimming and Water Safety Program is an intensive 

learn to swim program, which develops water confidence and provides students with 

basic skills in water safety and survival. The Program is conducted over ten days. Each 

daily lesson being 45 minutes. King Street Public School cares for the safety of all it’s 

students and encourages parents to support this program. The Intensive Swimming 

program is a compulsory component of the NSW Department of Education Curriculum.  

The Stage 1 Intensive Swimming Program will run for two weeks from Monday 23rd August 

to Friday 3rd September. The scheme will cater for all Stage 1 students at the Singleton 

Swim and Gym Pool.  

The total cost for the 10-day scheme is $40.00 – This is non-refundable and is paid as a 

whole package. This cost has been highly subsidised by the school to be $4 per lesson 

including transport. Payment can be made at the school office or on the school website. 

What to bring: a swimming costume, goggles, towel and a warm school jumper for 

afterwards. Please also pack a plastic bag to send wet swimmers home in. 

Cost: $40 per student. 

When: Monday 23rd August – Friday 3rd September.  

Notes must be returned by Friday 20th of August so that the school can finalise bookings 

with the pool and bus company. 

INSURANCE: Parents please note there is no personal injury insurance cover provided by the NSW Department of 

Education and Training for students in relation to school sporting activities, physical education lessons or any other 

school activity. Parents and caregivers are advised to assess the level and extent of their child’s involvement in the sport 

program offered by the school, zone, area and state school associations when deciding whether additional insurance 

cover, above that provided by Medicare, is required. 

 

Sports Coordinator         Principal 

Tarin Burns         Jonathan Russell 

Please keep this information page as a reminder for what to bring and the days that this program will be 

running. 
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Return by Friday 20th August 2021 

I hereby consent to the attendance of my son/daughter _______________________________ 

of Class ________ at the School Swimming and Water Safety Program classes to be held at 

Singleton Swim and Gym Pool from Monday 23rd August to Friday 3rd September. Travel 

will be by bus. The total cost for the10 day program is $40.00. 

 

To the best of my knowledge he / she has no additional medical condition, physical 

disability or injury as per the original medical information form which puts him / her at risk 

in participation in the sport. 

 

In the event of injury or illness, I also authorise (on my behalf) the seeking of such medical 

assistance that my child may require. Special needs of my child of which you should be 

aware (eg. allergies, sensory impairment, etc) are: 

 

 

My child can confidently swim (please circle):        

 

0m      5m      10m      15m      20m      25m     more than 25m 

 

□ I have paid $40 online and my receipt number is __________________________ 

□ I have enclosed $40 with this permission note. 

 

Parents Name:________________________________ 

 

Signature:_____________________________ 

 

Ph:__________________________________                            Date: _________________________ 

 

TO BE RETAINED AT THE SCHOOL Privacy Notice 
The personal information provided on this permission note, will be used by the Department of Education and Communities for general administration 
and communication and other matters of welfare relating to your child at this event.  While the provision of this information is voluntary, it is strongly 
recommended that all details are completed.  Failure to do so, may impede the resolution of welfare issues should you not be able to be contacted.  
This information will be stored securely. 

 


